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Dear Anna 

 

 

     

 

Request for Further Information under Section 92(1) of the RMA 

 

 

     

 

I refer to the application received on 6 November 2019 (Application No. APP141240) for the 
following: 

 

 

     

  

Reference Id Activity Description 

AUTH141240.01.01 Water – Sewage 

AUTH141240.03.01 Water – Sewage 

AUTH141240.02.01 Air – odour 

AUTH141240.04.01 Discharge to Land 
 

     

 

 

I advise that, in accordance with s92(1) of the RMA, I request further information in relation to 
the application.  The reason I request this information is that it is necessary to enable Waikato 
Regional Council to better understand: 
 

•         the nature of the activity,  

•         the effects it will have on the environment, and  

•         the ways in which adverse effects may be mitigated. 
 

A technical assessment of the application has been made by WRC Scientist Janine Kamke, 
with supporting assessment work by Brett Beamsley at MetOcean Solutions. These 
assessments accompany this letter. 
 
Please provide sufficient information to address the further information requirements outlined 
within the two technical assessment documents.  
 
   

 

 

     



 

 

 

The RMA requires that, within 15 working days of receiving this request, you must respond to 
the Waikato Regional Council in one of three ways, as follows: 
1.         Provide the information requested; or 
2.         Advise in writing that you agree to provide the information; or 
3.         Advise in writing that you refuse to provide the information. 
 

Should you agree to provide the information, please confirm this in writing.  The date for the 
supply of this information is on or before 30 June 2020.  Please advise the Waikato Regional 
Council of any delay to the provision of this information prior to this date. 

 

 

     

   

Should you refuse to provide the information or not provide it within the period specified, I 
advise that Waikato Regional Council is required to publicly notify the application and that 
following public notification, we may decline your application if we consider we have insufficient 
information to enable us to make a decision on your application. 
 

I advise that processing of your application will be placed on hold from the date of this letter to 
the date of receipt of the information requested, or if you refuse to provide the information, the 
date of receipt of that advice. 

 

     

  

Should you require any further information with regard to the above, please contact me on 07 
8592739 or email at Stuart.Beard@waikatoregion.govt.nz. If responding in writing, please 
quote application number APP141240. 

 

     

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

     

  

Stuart Beard 
 

 

     
  

Resource Officer 
 

 

     

  

Resource Use 
 

 

 


